
 

          
 

 

My 3 tops tips for starting secondary school… 

Contact me: 

 

Dear Year 7 Students, 

I am really looking forward to being a part of your adventure throughout your time here at 

Corby Business Academy.  

I have been at Corby Business Academy since it opened in 2008 first as a student before 

becoming an LSA in 2011. Since 2019 I have been a base teacher to one of our KS4 classes within 

the provision. I know it may seem pretty scary starting a new school but you have definitely 

come to the right place. We offer an exciting and hands on learning experience which I am sure 

you will enjoy. Once you are here you won’t ever want to leave!   

 

Likes:  Socialising, Chocolate 
 

Dislikes:  Snakes, Spiders  

Pets:  1 Cocker Spaniel called 
Charlie  
 

Hobby:  
 

Walking  

Favourite Food:  
 

Burgers 

Favourite Restaurant  Nando’s 

Fun fact:  
 

I was Deputy Head Boy here 
at the Academy in 2009  

 

1. Enjoy every lesson. 

2. Don’t be afraid to ask for help. That’s what we are here for. 

3. Be kind and respectful to your peers and staff.  

Where to find me: 

 

In the Unit Provision  

Or BL4 - Lower Floor BHE Faculty 

 

If you have any questions please contact 

me on the e-mail address below: 

richard.white@corbybusinessacademy.org  

 

 

 

Mr White – Teaching Staff 
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